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What’s been happening… 

FOMO Clubs are back! 
Hello to our families and children!  

We hope this school Term is going well for you, as for 
us it has been amazing! We have seen our children 
taking leading roles in our Yarning circles, where they 
announce the activities of the day, the snacks we will 
have as well as selecting a topic of discussion, such as 
"What makes me proud?" "What is your favourite 
hobby?" "What do you know about earth?" etc. 

We continue to learn more about space and the solar 
system, we made sun paper and sun cookies, made 
galaxy pinwheels and a sound cone.   

Next, we will be compiling a series of mini surveys to 
update our Quality Improvement Plan. This is very 
important for us as we are expecting to be assessed 
this year. Your opinion and feedback matter to us, so 
please participate in the upcoming surveys. 

School Holiday Program:  

The time is near! School holidays start on the 27th of 
June. Come join the fun! We have created a program 
filled with loads of interesting and amazing activities, 
excursions, incursions, and theme days.  

Bookings are essential! 

See you all soon, have a great day :)  

 

 

Coming Up 

 June
23 

June
27 

July 
11 

School Early Finish Day 
OSHClub will be open from 1pm to collect 
the children. 

School Holiday Program 
Bookings are essential 

Pupil Free Day 
OSHClub will be open for the PFD 

Club News 

FOMO Clubs 
 

FOMO Clubs are back! 

This week with our 2 clubs, Street Eatz and STEM 
Station. 

We made Phenomenal Pho and put our soup 
together. We used fresh veggies and vegan 
"chicken" strips. 

In our STEM club we did an Egg drop Challenge, 
we made cages to protect our eggs from a big 
fall, we use recycled materials and our 
imagination. 
 

Watch this space as we will be updating you on 
how the clubs are going and the wonderful 
things the children are making! 

    
 

 

 
 

 

 

QIP Focus 

Term goal 
Our goal for the rest of this term is to have the children 
take on a leading role in the program. They choose the 
activities for the week, make their menu and order 
resources and run the program based on the routines. 

 


